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Pixus Technologies, a supplier of electronic packaging systems and components is familiar with
the US Dodd-Frank Act and EU Directive 2017/821 and is assisting with customers’ efforts to
comply with their obligations under the law. As such, we review the products being supplied to
our customers to determine if they contain materials that are otherwise referred to as “Conflict
Minerals”.

We fully comply with these Directives which define due diligence obligations for importers of
tin, tantalum, tungsten, and gold originating from conflict-affected and high-risk areas. For our
supply chain due diligence we use the Conflict Minerals Reporting Template of RMI

(Responsible Minerals Initiative) to investigate and obtain this information from our suppliers.

.Lvﬁ\ﬁw\a

Jacques Houde, President
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